
Dear Students, 

 

The College of Charleston has switched to an online scholarship awarding system called the Cougar 
Scholarship Award System. This new system, the Cougar Scholarship Award System (CSAS), will be how 
you apply for all privately funded scholarships. CSAS gives you access to all scholarships that are 
available to you through one easy application. To apply for [Department Name/School Name] 
Scholarships you will need to log on to https://cofc.academicworks.com .  

 

Here are some key takeaways 

- CSAS is how all foundation scholarships will be awarded for the 2020/2010 Academic Year. 
- Applications are open November 1st, 2019. 
- You can access it here: https://cofc.academicworks.com 
- You will need to make sure your Banner information is updated and that you have submitted your 

FAFSFA . 
- This is only for departmental and foundation awarded scholarships and does not include any state 

or federal funding you may have. For more information on state and federal funding opportunities 
please go to www.finaid.cofc.edu .  

- To be eligible to renew your 2019/2020 Academic Year departmental/foundation scholarship you 
will need to apply through the system again. 
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